
From: 	 Ted.Matley@dot.gov  
To: 	 Miyamoto, Faith 
CC: 	 spurgeon@pbworld.com ; foell@pbworld.com ; hogan@pbworld.com ; aranda@infraconsultlIc.com  
Sent: 	 11/6/2009 5:00:15 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: Honolulu Rail Project Section 106 PA 

The 9th won't fly. It looks like Friday the 13 or Friday the 20th, but I need to confirm the 
13th for Blythe. I'll discuss the other issue with Blythe. 

From: Miyamoto, Faith [mailto:fmiyamoto@honolulu.gov]  
Sent: Fri 11/6/2009 5:18 AM 
To: Matley, Ted (FTA) 
Cc: spurgeon@pbworld.com ; foell@pbworld.com ; hogan@pbworld.com ; aranda@infraconsultllc.com  
Subject: Honolulu Rail Project Section 106 PA 

Hi Ted - 

Hope you made it home safely without incident. It was nice to see you and the others from 
Region IX in Honolulu. 

Just checking in to see if you were able to get in touch with Blythe about having the final 
meeting for the PA on Monday, November 9th. We are anxious to conclude the PA and so are 
hoping that someone other than Blythe can participate in the meeting. I would like to either 
confirm or cancel the meeting before the end of the work day on the East Coast today. 
Therefore, if I don't hear from you by 10:00 a.m., I will reluctantly cancel the meeting, with 
the rescheduled date and time to be determined. 

Also, if you have the opportunity to speak with Blythe, you may want to discuss the 
possibility of the NPS not signing the PA. NPS has continued to try to link the Section 4(f) 
process with Section 106, more than just the results of Section 106 informing the Section 4(f) 
process. I am afraid that if we are not able to convince the NPS of this, NPS may decide not 
to sign. Then what? 

Thanks for your help. 

Faith 

AR00123662 


